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Comments: Dear Forest Service, | am writing today to ask that you choose "No Action," and, in doing so, deny
MVP permission to cross the Appalachian Trail. The MVP's entire route through the Jefferson Nat'l Forest lies in
the Giles County Seismic Zone. And the steep slopes on both sides of the proposed "bore site" were previously
identified by the Forest Service as high-hazard sites, with landslide risks, as a factor. Add to that, please, the
Jefferson National Forest and Appalachian Trail are our scenic, natural, irreplaceable treasures, and should not
be compromised by MVP's risky and unnecessary pipeline project. So, again, please, asking that you take "No
Action," and do not grant MVP permission to cross JNF. Thanking you, for your time,



